LPY version of 林百欣版本的話劇小紅帽

Little Red Riding Hood



The Drama Team poses for a celebration snapshot!

For the 2015-2016 school year, the YCHLPY Secondary School Drama Team produced a humorous version of "Little Red Riding Hood." The hard work of the students paid off! The production was quite a success, with many congratulations from LPY students and staff. The drama team is already hard at work, planning for a new production for the 2016-2017 season!



Little Red Riding Hood is having a peaceful breakfast with mum and dad.



The Big Bad Wolf is chatting with Little Red Riding Hood.



Drama: Hard work, but lots of fun!



Our talented narrator



Real danger or spectacular special effects?

Our Summer Trip 墨爾本暑期遊學團 to Melbourne



Sports Carnival at Bayswater Secondary College

A group of very fortunate students and teachers had a remarkable journey over the summer. The group travelled to Melbourne, Australia, where they had the opportunity to live with local Australian families. Students had the golden chance to improve their English and their social skills, and to learn about authentic Australian culture.



Group photo at Twelve Apostles



We are joining the PE lesson at Bayswater Secondary College.



Fitness lesson at Bayswater Secondary College



Our boys are having cookery lesson.



We are welcomed by Mr. Warren, the Head Teacher of Bayswater Secondary College.



The scenery at St Kilda Beach is captivating.



Integration Class is interactive.



We have been to the beach at Great Ocean Road!



The barbequed sausages are so mouth-watering. Puffing Billy Train ride is so exciting





We are waiting for the penguins to come home.



Gradation Day

Wall Street English 華爾街英語學院暑期英語班 Summer Class

Thanks to a generous grant, some students of YCHLPY Secondary School were able to take advantage of extracurricular English learning at the Wall Street English language center. Using conversation, games, and other fun learning activities, the teachers at Wall Street English language center helped students improve their spoken English skills. The program is so popular because it really



Playing language games is really funny.



Our game winners are so proud of their hard-earned prizes.



Group photo with Yan Chai No. 2 Secondary Everyone is engaged in the interactive game. The idiom exercise is so interesting. School after the fun-filled lessons





Pre-S1 Summer Bridging Class



Two Pre-S1 summer classes were held during the summer holiday. For new Form 1 students, it was an opportunity to "get their feet wet" in the secondary school environment. The first of these classes, held in the third week of July, introduced a small group (about twenty students) to an intensive course of English language reading and speaking. A special NET (native English teacher) provided some of the instruction for this course. The second course, which took place in the middle of August, introduced all of the new Form 1 students to the culture of YCHLPY Secondary School. Students received instruction in multiple subjects including Chinese language, Mathematics, and English. Both of these "head start" programs were designed to help ease students into their secondary school life, and instill good academic habits.